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To Billy Van Zandt 

     We are really excited here at the Supper Club to have the 
“Boomer Boys” return. The show is hysterical and, perhaps 
more importantly for us, it sells out with no effort!  

     As an aside, your cast and crew are delightful to deal with 
and the evening cannot go smoother. 

     I hope you will continue to write and produce shows we can 
book.  

                                           Tim McLoone 

                                           Owner, Tim McLoone’s Supper Club 

                                           Sea Bright, New Jersey 


